
 

 

 

 

July 14, 2020 

WEBINAR REGISTRATION 
 

 

TO : All Prospective Bidders  

FROM : Ehab Azab, Contracts Administrator 

SUBJECT : Contract C20120 - Eastridge to BART Regional Connector (EBRC)   

Dear Prospective Bidders, 

 

This Industry Review webinar is scheduled on July 23, 2020 at 9:00AM. Webinar will be recorded by 

VTA for subsequent posting on our website. The purpose of Industry Review is to share an overview 

of “Eastridge to BART Regional Connector (EBRC)” project and solicit comments, suggestions, and 

questions from the contractor community to allow VTA to validate the proposed design approach. 

 

All documents currently available are considered PRELIMINARY and are subject to change in the final 

solicitation, which is expected to be published in the 4th Quarter 2020. Copies of the attendance list 

for this event will be posted on our website on/about July 29, 2020. 

 

Please click here to register for the webinar. 

 

VTA appreciates and looks forward to your participation. If you have any questions, please email to 

inquiries@vta.org.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ehab Azab 

Senior Construction Contracts Administrator 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_B0qsSm6ARQOKCF_HVrusrQ
mailto:inquiries@vta.org

